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Tuesday 29th June 2021

Dear parent/carer

The ongoing COVID-19 pandemic has created great challenges this year and it is, with regret, that I
am writing to inform you the forthcoming Y11 into 12 transition days this week have been cancelled.

This decision has been taken in response to rising cases of COVID-19 locally and is informed by a
rapidly changing picture. We have done all we can as an academy to ensure the days can go ahead
uninterrupted but it has become clear that this is no longer possible.

I am hopeful that we can reorganise the transition days before the end of the summer term and
details of this will be communicated to you as soon as they are available. Whilst I appreciate the
disruption this decision causes, it has been taken to ensure the safety of both staff and students
across the academy.

The Post-16 team will be in touch in due course to provide an update on next steps. In the
meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on
t.highnett@grange.outwood.com

Yours faithfully

Tom Highnett
Director of Post-16
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